June 9, 2004

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Reference: Cert # TBC-0012

RECEIVED RECORDS HE MEST 94 JUN 16 AM 9:07



Dear Commissioners,

I urge you to uphold your decision to grant of a Temporary Commercial Ferry Permit to Kitsap Ferry Company and to approve its current application for a Permanent Commercial Ferry Permit between Bremerton and Seattle.

Passenger-only ferry service is a key element of the State's transportation network and provides a vital link between Kitsap and King Counties. This service is urgent and important, and will not only have a direct positive impact on me as a ferry user but on the region's economy as a whole.

Last year the Washington State Legislature made it clear that commercial ferry options should play a part in meeting the State's marine transportation needs. Please help ensure that these commercial alternatives are available.

Sincerely.

(Address)

196BRUSSELLAD remember vosh 98312